
  

 

 

 

 
Address Predictive Search Function Changes  
 
The address predictive search function displays a list of addresses when a user begins to 
type several characters of an address into a search box. Suggested addresses are 
generated from the details entered, allowing the user to select the most appropriate address 
for their search.  
 

 
This predictive search function is used in the following Landgate applications: 

• Landgate website homepage (pictured above) 

• Objections Lodgement Portal (OLP) 

• Land Enquiry Service (LES) 

• MapViewer Plus 
 
The software driving this predictive search function will be replaced by new software in 
September 2023. The search function will be  enhanced and the ability to select the required 
address will remain the same. 
 
 You may notice the following changes: 

1. The results suggested are more accurate than in our previous search function. 
2. The maximum number of address suggestions returned will now be 5. 
3. There will no longer be a comma prior to the street number (after a unit number, 

etc.). 
4. The display of building or business names may be shown in the search bar to assist 

with correct address selection.  
5. Christmas Island and Cocos Island addresses may appear with an “OT” (Overseas 

Territories) instead of the state of “WA” in the address list, however Landgate 
systems consider these addresses to be WA addresses when selected. 

6. When multiple addresses are returned these may not display in a sequential order. 
 
Please contact our Customer Services team if you experience any issues with our predictive 
search function or you wish to provide feedback. 

https://www.landgate.wa.gov.au/about-us/contact-us/

